S
3 ooeobo n/A» OF 2023 %

Dear Dr. Mani

Greetings!
We are delighted to have an opportunity to start the collaboration with you.

Iam sure that the extensive experience and the well-known expertise make you well-suited
for the future partnership with the University of Georgia and will help us to jointly create
better environment for the medical students coming from India.

We are pleased to welcome Dr. Anand Mani to establish the collaboration with the
University of Georgia and join our big family. We look forward to the positive impact we will

have on the educational journey of many medical students.

Sincerely,

Giorgi Imedashvili
Head of the

Office of Internatio

ational Student Services
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